
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
SEPTEMBER 14, 2025 

 

 

◼ OCIA Classes starting This Fall!  Adults interested in learning more about the Catholic 

Church, and those ready to complete formal studies for becoming a Catholic are invited to 

attend OCIA information sessions EVERY Sunday, at 9:15 a.m. in the O'Hare Center 

(building directly behind the church). 

 

◼ Confirmation preparation classes & Sunday school are open for enrollment. 

The Confirmation Prep is in the O’Hare Center at the back of the Church, and the Sunday 

School is at Nativity School.  All Catholic Students in grades 1-8 who are interested in 

learning more about our beautiful Catholic Faith and preparing to receive one of the 

Sacraments of Initiation are welcome!  Please contact: Noreen Browning, Director of 

Religious Education at (650) 325-7304. 


